. TO: ~ DUNCOMMUNITY PARTNERS
FROM:  ALCOHOL & DRUG SCREENING SPECIALIST (ADSS)

. " REGARDING: HOUSE BILL 3174

o House Bill 3174 proposes to increase the statutory screening fee, for mdwnduals granted- entry |
, 'mto DUII Diversion or convicted of DU, from $150.00 to $250.00. The statutory screenmg fee
'has remained $150 00 since year 2003 and an adjustment to this fee would require an

adiusted by.an individual or private organization and an adjustment to this fee would ensure
fu dmg to allgnbwith the necessary workload assocuated with ADSS responsnbtlmes

The ,,urrent screening fee of $150 00 does not support the work or assocnated costs’ involved m _
o conducnng screening assessments, submitting treatment referrals, momtormg treatment
: ~com;:hance and reportmg both compluance and noncompliance matters to the court

‘The dutles completed under the ADSS serve as a critical link between the court, treatment ;
: provuders and the Oregon Health Authority in facilitating communication, ensurmg accuracy, L
' and’{lendlng technical support to ‘community partners as well as supportlve guldance to DUII o
panielpants With cases mvolvmg noncompliant behaviors; additional. hme and costs are i
asso‘cuated with submlttmg detalled correspondence to the court and appearmg before the -

-and support a reductlon in recndlvnsm, the ADSS serves in offermg gurdance and support to DUIIj
partici \pants to seek and sustam behavnor change. , for

_j}amendment to ORS 813 021 (1)(b), which then refers to ORS 813. 021 (1) (b). This fee cannot be‘;_a; f":ﬁ,ﬂ




